
STATEMENT OF PURPOSE

RS31403 / H0607

Unlike other states, Idaho does not have a statutory process for appealing public works project awards. Until
two years ago, there was no process at all. In 2022, the Division of Public Works and the Permanent building
Fund Advisory Council adopted a policy to create a process. This bill codifies a challenge and appeals process,
building on what has worked well over the past two years and making modifications where lessons have been
learned.

FISCAL NOTE
In the past two years, there have been five challenges to DPW projects. If the number of challenges remains
about the same, this bill will not have a fiscal impact as challenges can be handled through existing staff.

Contact:
Representative Jason A. Monks
(208) 332-1000

DISCLAIMER: This statement of purpose and fiscal note are a mere attachment to this bill and prepared by a proponent
of the bill. It is neither intended as an expression of legislative intent nor intended for any use outside of the legislative
process, including judicial review (Joint Rule 18).
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